
 

 

 

 
 

 

From: Perry Chan [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2011 12:49 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Comments 

Dear sir/madam, 

I certainly welcome that USPTO is considering setting up a satellite office outside 
Virgina. Personally, I would like to see one office being established near the Los 
Angeles office because I am living around the area. However, more realistically and 
speaking from a strategic perspective, I would think USPTO can consider allowing 
patent examiner to telecommute so that a larger pool of experts can be recruited, 
and the cost of setting up satellite offices can be minimized. 

I am very interested in working for USPTO as patent examiner. However, because of my 
family's need, I cannot relocate out of the Los Angeles area. I feel that I could 
contribute significantly to USPTO but there is no alternatives that I can take, if 
USPTO could not have a satellite office in Los Angeles area or allowing person like 
me to work from home. 

Thanks. 

Your truly, 

Perry Chan, Ph.D., J.D., MQM 
DABCC, DABMG, CLDir, CLsp(M), CLsp(MB), 
CQA, CQM. 
Board Director of American Board of Clinical Chemistry 
Attorney-at-Law 


